
On behalf of Microsulis Medical Limited, I have reviewed the NICE Technology Appraisal 
guidance no. 78 Menstrual Bleeding –Proposal to defer the review.  Microsulis is not aware of any 
new evidence which would suggest that an earlier review of the technology appraisal guidance 
no.78 would be beneficial.  
 
We would like to thank you for the opportunity to review the deferral proposal.  
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 


